Sent: 20 December 2023 15:15

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Utopia Village planning application 2023/4757/P
|

Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

From: jon sopel
Sent: 19 December 2023 08:30

Subject: Utopia Village planning application 2023/4757/P

Dear Mr Campbell,

| have seen the correspondence between you and Hadley Freeman and the letter that Lord Triesman has sent. |
want to associate myself completely with the sentiments expressed in their correspondence with you as a fellow
Primrose Hill resident.

As someone who has worked in audio/broacadcasting my whole career, | have a sense of what 103 decibels sounds
like. It is unbelievably loud, and cannot imagine how permission could be given for an industrial unit that will be

emitting that kind of noise in the conservation area.

Further | hope the consultation period will be extended so that there is more time for residents to make clear their
concerns.

Yours sincerely,

Jon Sopel



